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Here are the events completed in February 

 

Four AuxFSs provided the food for the Flotilla 12-91 Change of Watch at the Berkeley Yacht Club. 

They received many compliments for their hard work. 

 

Future events 

 

Looking forward to D-Train in March, a few of us have been working on the menu and recipes needed 

to have a great after banquet party.  Several AuxFSs will be there to help between classes.  Tommy will 

be doing his great ice sculpture. 

 

Five AuxFSs have volunteered to cook 2 meals and snacks for the Division 5 OPTREX in April. 

 

Air Station San Francisco has again reached out to the AuxFS to provide snacks for their Flight Suit 

Formal in May.  Michele is working on a great selection of food for them.  Tommy will also be doing 

another ice sculpture for their event. So far 4 AuxFSs have volunteered to help. 
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